
 

Summary of Last Parent Advisory Committee Meeting 

The following is a brief summary of the Parent Advisory Committee meeting held on June 3, 2021.  You are 

welcome to use this summary to inform parents about the topics and comments discussed by the membership 

at Local District Study Groups and school-site committee meetings. 

I. Local District PAC Member Introductions 

a. Local District PAC members introduce themselves to the participants  
 

II. Responsibilities Assigned to the Parent Advisory Committee 

a. What is the Local Control and Accountability Plan? 
i. A plan that contains the District’s 6 goals, actions and services that the District is taking to reach 

those goals, and the funds used in the District to support the actions and services. 

ii. The plan is a 3-year plan, with the next cycle for the plan beginning in the 2021-2022 school year. 

b. What is the Parent Advisory Committee? 
i. A committee comprised of 55 representatives and 24 alternates who review and develop 

comments on the Local Control and Accountability Plan. 

c. How can parents get involved and become members of the PAC? 
i. Parents can view the meetings online and join the Local District LCAP Study Groups.  In the Fall each 

year, new members are elected in each Local District from the Study Groups. 
 

III. Topics Discussed at the PAC Meeting on June 3, 2021  

1. American Institutes of Research (AIR) SENI Study update was given followed by questions and 

answer period. Presentation Materials: https://tinyurl.com/PAC-AIR-SENI  

2. Sarah Chevallier, Administrator from the Office of the Chief Financial Officer, reviewed the 

responses from the Superintendent. She also provided a Google form for member input on the 

responses.  

 

a. The LAUSD Board of Education Member, Dr. George McKenna, gave greetings and answered 

questions. He thanked the members and acknowledged the work and importance of the PAC.   

 

b. The PAC welcomed and received greetings from Kamarie Brown, Student LAUSD Board Member. 

She inspired the parents to support their children’s future endeavors and passions. Ms. Brown 

gave tips on how to get and stay involved.   

 

c. Office of Parent & Community Services area of focus includes the Expanded Learning Opportunities 

Grant. As requested, Mr. Antonio Plascencia provided information about the one-time funds Los 

Angeles Unified will receive from the state and federal government. More information about 

Assembly Bill 86 is available at http://bit.ly/caab86lausd.  He also mentioned that the Special 

Board Meeting on Budget and LCAP Adoption will be on June 15 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

IV. Comments and Themes Emerging 

a. PAC Focus: student achievement 

b. Parliamentary procedures  

 

V. Closing remarks 
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